## **Debra Thompson**

From:

brandi thynes <br/> <br/>brandirthynes@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 8, 2021 11:27 AM

To:

Assembly

Dear Mayor and Assembly,

I'm writing to express my extreme disappointment with the misuse of our code red system to promote a vaccine. A vaccine that is not FDA approved, only approved for emergency use. With that being said transparency is key when it comes to government, the fact that there is nothing being reported on any adverse effects with this vaccine is a disservice to the community. You can instill fear with numbers of positives, listing if the person has traveled, age range but can't find a simple way to disclose if there has been an adverse reaction? No one wants information that would violate a persons HIPPA rights, just if there has been a reaction and the level of severity.

Thanks,

Brandi Thynes

Sent from my iPhone